
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To: 

Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, Maryland 21046 

 
Subject:  Confidentiality Request for Certification Application 
 
Gentlemen, 
 
On behalf of Airespace, I request that the following documents: 
 

• Any/All circuit schematics. 
• Any/All electrical block diagrams 
• Any/All parts lists 
•  

 Associated with the following Part 15 Certification applications: 
 

• FCC ID: QTZ-AMAP1200ABG  
• FCC ID: QTZ-WN1200ABG  
• FCC ID: QTZ-WN1200BG  

 
be withheld from public disclosure per Section 0.459 of the FCC Rules. 
 
This request is made under the provisions of Section 0.457(d) of the FCC rules and Sections 552(b)(4) of 
the Freedom of information Act. These Sections authorize withholding from public inspection, materials 
which would be privileged as a matter of law if retained by the person submitting them in addition to 
materials, which would not customarily be released to the public, by that person. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at:  david@waitt.us or (408) 832-7053 
 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
     David Waitt 
     Consultant representing Airespace 

110 Nortech Parkway 
San Jose, CA, 95134 


